City of Falls Church Environmental Sustainability Council
Energy Transition Subcommittee
will host an
Informational Meeting on
Autonomous Shuttle Services
at
City Hall, 300 Park Avenue, Falls Church, VA 22046
Dogwood Rooms A&B
on
Friday, January 31, 2020
9-11 a.m.

BEEP, a Florida-based autonomous shuttle company, have offered to do an informational presentation
on current autonomous vehicle technologies and their possible applications in the City of Falls Church.
The Environmental Sustainability Council Energy Transition Subcommittee will host a daytime meeting in
City Hall to enable interested parties to learn more about this sustainable transportation mode.




